From: Darin Dodd

To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Brown and Jackson project Parke Creek
Date: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 8:44:26 PM

To Whom it may concern,

As a close neighbor to this proposed project | am 100% opposed to this happening. The foul
smell from Brown and Jackson Porta Potties being dumped in lagoons in an upcoming
residential area will affect our property values, or way of life, and could possibly be
detrimental to our health. The foul smell from "2" storage ponds (lagoons) that they would
use to dump hundreds of thousands of gallons of urine, feces, chemicals and whatever else in
dumped into the porta potties would permeate the entire area within miles of these lagoons.
Also, carried by the wind and dust there could be, not just the foul smell, but also particles of
matter that could be hazardous to humans, animals and the environment which may contain
diseases, harmful bacteria, and viruses which could cause illness and death. If there were a
leak in from the lagoons it would contaminate the creek, the ground water and the irrigation
canal, which irrigates 100s of thousands of acres of timothy and alfalfa hay which is a huge
economic stimulus to the area and sold worldwide. Most of the homes in this area have wells
which give us water for drinking, water for our pets/livestock, and water for our grass,
vegetables and foliage. The area would smell like a porta potty carried by the wind and would
distract potential residential growth, not to mention visitors to the Wild horse wind farm and
Ginko park and other outdoor activities in which this county is known for.

Darin Dodd
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